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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Melodie Sanjari <melodie.sanjari@soudermiller.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 4:12 PM
To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills
Cc: Lupe Carrasco; Mann, Ryan
Subject: [EXT] 48-Hour Liner Inspection Notification

Good Afternoon, 
 
This email is to inform all interested parties that SMA will be performing liner inspections at the Sea Snake 35 State 1H 
Battery (1RP-5220) and then the Sea Snake 35 State 1H (1RP-4301& 1RP-5415) this coming Thursday September 12 th 
starting at noon.  
 
If the date or time changes I will send a follow up email.  
 
Thank you all in advance. 
 
Melodie Sanjari 
Staff  Scientist  
 

 
 
Souder, Miller & Associates 
Engineering  Environmental  Surveying 
201 S Halagueno Street 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
www.soudermiller.com 
(574) 370-9782 (cell) 
(505) 299-0942 Ext. 2204 
 

  
 
Notice of Confidentiality and Privileged Status: This electronic mail message, including all attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information or 
otherwise may be protected from disclosure. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution or actions which rely on the contents of this information is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact 
the sender and delete the message and any attachment(s) from your system.   
 
Statement on Viruses and Harmful Software:  While the message and attachment(s) have been scanned with anti-virus software, SMA does not guarantee that this message or any attachment(s) is free of computer viruses 
or other harmful software.  SMA does not accept liability for any damages caused by any computer virus or other harmful software transmitted herewith.    
 


